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December 13, 2019 

Dear Ms Watkiss 

I am writing to inform you of my intention to step down from the Toronto 
Community Housing (TCHC) Board of Directors effective Friday, December 
13, 2019.  

I want to thank Mayor Tory for having me on the TCHC Board for the last 
three years. I look forward to continuing to work and advocate for TCHC 
residents in my ward and across the City.   

Sincerely, 

Michael Ford 
Toronto City Councillor 
Ward 1, Etobicoke North 
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